
Summer Student Opportunity at NWS Burlington
Applications due by 3 March 2025 

The National Weather Service Forecast Office in Burlington, VT will have one student volunteer position 
available during summer 2025. This is an unpaid position open to students who have successfully 
completed their second or third year of study majoring in atmospheric science or a related field. 

We have research projects to work on related to operational meteorology, climate, & hydrology. We will 
match the chosen candidate with a project that best matches their skills and interests. The student will 
also gain valuable experience in operations, assisting with tasks related to forecasting, data collection, 
and public service. Scheduling is flexible, especially since this is a volunteer, unpaid position. 

To apply, email the following materials to NWS BTV Science and Operations Officer, Peter Banacos 
peter.banacos@noaa.gov: 

1. A cover letter stating your interest in our student opportunity and any specific meteorological interests or future career plans, 
2. A one or two-page resume,
3. Letter of recommendation from your academic advisor or a professor at your school, 
4. List of college courses taken, grades, and GPA. An unofficial transcript is fine. 

An applicant will be selected based on a combination of coursework, references, resume, cover letter, and 
a potential phone interview. 

Questions can be directed to peter.banacos@noaa.gov. 

Note: We are a federal facility. If selected, a background check will be required and you will have to obtain fingerprints at your own expense.
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